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Sunday 3rd July – 9.30-10.00am Prayer Meeting in the Sunday Club Room. This is the first of a series of 
prayer meetings – please come and join us for this important time together. (Future prayer meetings will be 
on 17th July, 7th and 21st August at the same time). 
 
10.30am - All-Age Morning Worship led by Kathryn and Gareth Williams.  
 
Monday 4th July - from 7:30pm at St John’s we will be hosting a ‘Prayer and Pudding’ event! An opportunity 
to for folk to gather and pray for this year’s summer camps at Llanddwywe, nr Barmouth. Several of our 
families, members, teenagers and juniors will heading to summer camps this year, at different stages, so 
the church is involved in the camps in a big way. Why not join us as we gather together to pray for all that is 
involved in staging the camps this year, both practical and spiritual? There will also be pudding and drinks! 
 
Tuesday 5th July – 10.00am-11.30am Coffee Morning followed at 11.45am by the Tuesday Reflection and 

Holy Communion led by David Ray. Please note we have changed the name from ‘meditation’ to ‘Tuesday 

Reflection’ as we think this better describes this time of midweek worship. 

Saturday 9th July – 10am-12noon at Festival Church, Towyn, ‘Nuts and Bolts’ training event on how to 
develop a local outreach to dads and their children. We currently have a significant number of dads who 
attend our baby/toddler groups from time to time. We would love to offer a monthly play activity on a 
Saturday morning just for dads and their children, and ‘Who Let the Dads Out?’ is a tried and tested model 
of how you can do this. If this interests you (either the training or helping in this type of group) please speak 
to Gareth.   
  
Sunday 10th July – 10.30am Morning Worship led by Revd Chris Gray. 

4.00pm – Summer Praise at St John’s in Llandudno and farewell service for Revd Bev Ramsden. Please 

join us for this service and opportunity to thank Bev for her ministry in our circuit. 

Action for Children: Gift Aid - It has been brought to my attention that Action for Children can claim back 
Gift Aid from donations made via the collecting boxes. I now have the relevant forms from Nikki Booth and 
will bring them to church. If you are eligible for Gift Aid and would be willing to Gift Aid your box 
contributions, please catch up with me and I'll give you a form to complete. I'll then send any completed 
forms off to Nikki. It's obviously a great help to the charity to be able to claim this extra money, so they 
would be very grateful to any eligible box holders who are willing to do this.  
Thank you for your continued support for Action for Children. Veronica. 
 
  

To include a notice next week let David Ray have it by Wednesday 8.00pm - dray1@btinternet.com  
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